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The normal quantity of Regional, Section, Local Bulletins and News-—
letters have been received, recorded and placed on file.

In coordination with Janet Smith, Slides Coordinator, work is in progress to confirm
the identity of approximately 4600 slides donated to the Library by the estates of Doug
Goodnight, Glenn Corlew and Lloyd Zurbrigg. The Iris Register has been useful in providing
hybridizer and date of introduction. In cases of doubt the R & I description has been
invaluable. For the seedlings with no hybridizer indicated, searching the annual convent-
ion booklets for the year the slides were processed should provide missing information.
Labels for the Goodnight and Corlew slides have been printed and will be attached over the
winter. Labels for the Zurbrigg slides will be completed in the near future.

Again, in coordination with Janet Smith, work continues on the proof reading of the
AIS Bulletin Index. Several individuals did the original compilation and as a result the
final product is not uniform in several instances. Additionally, the content of assorted
Bulletins from Oct. 1942 to July 1991, April, July, Oct. 2002, Oct. 2003 to July 2006 and
Jan. 2007 to April 2009 is absent and will be placed in the Index in their proper
sequence.

Photographs of various iris hybridizers who also hybridized hemerocallis was
provided to Artur Jasinski, of Poland for a project on which he is working. Credit for the
photos will be given to AIS.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dave Silverberg
AIS Librarian



